
 

 

 

 30 April 2022 
                       REF: Sidings Road /ST 1 

 

 

 

Dear residents and businesses,  

Sidings Intersection Link Project – Sidings Street & Montfichet Road 

 

Newham Council will deliver new pedestrian and cycle link between Sidings Street and 

Montfichet Road (formerly called Pool Loop Link). Currently, pedestrians and cyclists are using 

the path under the Montfichet Road Bridge, which is an indirect link.  

During major events at London Stadium, some of the pedestrians have been climbing over the 

bridge fencing between Sidings Street and Montfichet Road, which is dangerous and unsafe. A  

metal fence has been installed to prevent illegal crossing at this location. The new access point 

will be designed so that safe crowd management can be achieved during major events.    

The scheme is being fully funded by the London Legacy Development Corporation (LLDC). 

We are preparing to undertake the works from 27 June 2022 to 26 August 2022. 

During these works there will be a lane closure (including temporary traffic lights) in place at 

Montfichet Road near Pool Street and Sidings Street. Signs will be placed to show the 

pedestrians and cyclists diversion.  

We appreciate your patience and understanding whilst the Council delivers the new link and for 

pedestrians and cyclists at this location.  

Should you have any questions or queries regarding these works, please contact the Council’s 

appointed Contractor, F M Conway by email at Josh.Sampson@fmconway.co.uk or by phone 

on 07918 115058. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Alwarsamy Rengamannar 

Principal Officer (Highways -Structural Services) 

Environment & Sustainable Transport 

 

 

 

 

 

Residents and Businesses 

Sidings Street & Montfichet Road 

and surrounds 

London E20 
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Location of new link 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


